
 

 

Official  

 MBR-250201084 

 
Ms Anna Collyer 
Chair 
Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) 
PO Box A2449 
SYDNEY SOUTH NSW 1235 

 

 

Dear Anna Collyer 

Energy senior officials working under the instructions of the Energy and Climate Ministerial Council 

have developed and submitted the rule change request East Coast Gas System Projected 

Assessment of System Adequacy (PASA).  

For the avoidance of doubt, I endorse this rule change for the purposes of section 295(3) of the 

National Gas Law and request that the AEMC proceed with initiation of the rule change.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
 

Hon Lily D’Ambrosio MP 

Minister for Climate Action 

Minister for Energy and Resources 

Minister for the State Electricity Commission 
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